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Next Meeting:
Tuesday, Jan. 24

7:00 pm
__________________

Kendallville Community
Learning Center

Room B

-This Month's Meeting-
Community Learning Center (CLC)

401 East Diamond Street, Kendallville
Tuesday, November 29 - 7:00 p.m.

Christmas Party

Christmas Party Nov. 29
We will continue our tradition of
exchanging 1 yd of fabric. Treats
are welcome. Drinks provided.

Meeting Jan. 24-
Presentation by Joyce Griffiths.
She will show us how to set blocks
with sashing on-point. She will
also display her scrappy "Jill's
Quilt." You may have seen it at the
Apple Festival in the
demonstration area. It is made of
darks and lights with black half-
square triangles.

March 18, 9:00 - noon
National Quilting Day
We will be celebrating at the CLC
with demos, quilt displays, etc.

We welcome guests to our meetings.
You may visit our website

www.noblenimblethimbles.com

or follow Noble Nimble Thimbles on
facebook.

C O M I N G E V E N T S : December
BIRTHDAYS!

10- Susie Hague

11- Althea Clugston

21- Ardean Ebert

29- Marilyn McWhinney

31- Jane Batholomew



Noble Nimble Thimbles, PO Box 177, Albion, IN 46701

President - Cheryl Coons clqcoons67@gmail.com
Vice President - Julie Kessler juliakessler2016@gmail.com
Secretary - Becky Clark beclin56@gmail.com
Treasurer - Marilyn Peters marpeters0624@gmail.com
Website/email contact - Marilyn Carlson marilyn@wolflakebaptistchurch.org
Program Coordinator - Pam Etheridge pametheridge@gmail.com
Librarian - Susie Hague kshague521@gmail.com

National Quilting Day, March 18, 2023
9:00 to 12:00 noon, Rooms A & B, and Sewing Room.

The 3 aspects of the celebration are: hanging quilts,
showing your quilting skills, and/or doing a service. Plans so
far are to use Room A for quilt displays, make-and-take, and
demonstrations, with a bed turning at 10:30. Room B may
be used for speakers. The sewing room on the 2nd floor
may be used for people who want to learn quilting on a
sewing machine or to do small projects. A few of the charity
quilts that are made in the sewing center on 3rd Saturdays
will also be on display.

Please think about what you can contribute to the
day: a quilt for display, a demonstration, a small project, a
"talk" about an aspect of quilting that you enjoy.

March Challenge 2023:
A River Runs Through It.

Gen Dornbush has left blue fabric and the
challenge guidelines to be passed out at the
meeting Tuesday. The cost is $1 for the fabric.
There will be 4 categories: prettiest, cutest,
funniest, and seasonal.

Roll Call:
Gratitude is a word we hear

often at Thanksgiving. What

are you thankful for every day?

CLC Sewing Center
We are looking for anyone

from our guild to teach some
classes. Share your skills! See
Cheryl or Doris if interested.

January
BIRTHDAYS!

5- Cheryl Coons

6- Brenda Slone

14- Marilyn Carlson

18- Curryanne Hostetler


